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SALVE REGINA C) THE NEWPORT COLLEGE 

NEWSBULLETIN 
Published by the Office of Public Relations, Ext. 208 

Vol. 14 No. 12 March 23, 1984 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 

The Office for Institutional Advancement is pleased to announce 
recently receiving a $15,000 grant from Oliver S. and Jennie R. 
Donaldson for the Marjorie Atwood Lecture Series . The series 
continues tonight in Ochre Court at 7:00 p.m. Mary Watkins, Ph.D., 
from Clark University will discuss the topic, "On Learning to Hear 
Voices: The Lessons of Literature." 

The Robert Youn~ Foundation also awarded $15,000 to the College 
for the Salve Regina College Scholarship Fund. 

* * * 

The Newport Institute in cooperation with Salve Regina is con­
ducting a one day conference, "Communicating with the Russians" on 
March 24 from 8:45 a.m. to 4:00 p.m. in the TB room in O'Hare Aca­
demic Center. 

The goals of the conference are: to delineate the main cultural, 
historical, political, religious and philosophical differences be­
tween the two countries, so that the nature of communication diffi­
culties is better understood. It is hoped that this understanding 
will lead to clearer communication between the two super powers in 
the interest of preserving the human race. 

There are 75 free places available to faculty, staff and stu­
dents. Anyone wishing to attend the conference, should contact 
Sister Sheila Megley at ext. 310, by noon on Friday, March 23. 

* * * 

The staff of Salve Regina is spons@ring a "Portuguese Night" 
on Saturday, March 24 in Ochre Court. The evening will consist 
of a sit-down Portuguese dinner, followed by four hours of dancing 
to the music of the "Roman IV." 

All members of the Salve community and their friends are in­
vited. The entire evening costs $12.50 with all proceeds going 
to the McKillop Scholarship Fund. For ticket information call 
Clara Rosa at ext. 396 or 397. 

* * * 



ANNOUNCEMENTS 

A Hockey Team Club at Salve? Believe it or not Salve Regina 
now has a recognized Hockey Team Club. After much hard work, the 
athletes who call themselves the Newport College Hockey Club have 
organized a smooth running program. 

The team has been invited to a meeting of the New England 
Small College Hockey Association and is planning on representing 
Salve in the league's second division during the 1984-85 season. 
The squad consists of approximately 18 skaters who have won seven 
of their eight games. 

As a season finale, the Club will participate in a Round Robin 
against three of its 1983-84 opponents on Saturday, March 24 at 
St. George's Ice Rink. The game begins at 7:30 p.m. Please come 
and support your team. 

* * * 

The Salve Ice Cadettes will be performing their second annual 
ice show on Saturday, March 24 at 2:00 p.m. at St. George's Ice 
Rink. 

* * * 

Attention all Dancers!! There will be a meeting for all those 
interested in joining the Newport College Dance Company on Tuesday, 
March 27 at 2:00 p.m. in the gym at Mercy Hall. 

* * * 

The Admissions Office will be holding Spring Visitation Days 
from Wednesday, March 28 through Friday, March 30. The Admissions 
staff has planned the Spring Visitation for all those students that 
have been accepted to Salve Regina for the fall of 1984. Approxi­
mately seven hundred high school seniors and their families will be 
visiting Salve's campus to become better acquainted with our College. 

Much of the success of past programs can be credited to the 
support of the faculty, staff and students. Once again we are ask­
ing for your help in extending a warm welcome to all those who will 
be visiting Salve Regina. Thank you for your continued support. 

* * * 

The Rhode Island State Nursing Association (RISNA), District I 
is hosting a brunch and lecture entitled, "Dysfunction Among Nurses: 
What Can We Do?" on Saturday, March 31 from 11:00 a.m. to 2:00 p.m. 
at the Sheraton Islander. 

The guest speaker is Lorraine Hall, a clinical nurse specialist 
and chairperson of the RISNA impaired nurse task force. Ms. Hall 
is also a member of the Governor's Substance Abuse Committee. She 
holds a degree from Yale University. 

* * * 
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Come and enjoy an evening of song! Concerts at Ochre Court 
will present the "UNIVERSITY GLEE CLUB OF PHOVIDBnCE" on Wednesday, 
April 4 at 8:00 p.m. in Ochre Court. 

The chorus of forty-five men, under the direction of Winfred 
Johnson, will sing old classics, popular songs and many glee club 
favorites. The concert is free and open to the public. 

* * * 

The Newport Police Department has notified the College Security 
Office that they will continue tagging vehicles illegally parked 
on Shepard Avenue, west of Ochre Point Avenue. 

All members of the College communtty are reminded that the south 
side of Shepard Avenue is posted "no parking." Vehicles parking on 
the north side of Shepard Avenue must park parallel to the street. 

* * * 

Attention upperclassmen and graduate students!! The Salve 
Bookstore now represents Josten's. You may now order your school 
ring anytime during the year. Drop in the store and ask Diane or 
Terry to assist you in ordering your ring. 

* * * 

TUITION, ROOM AND BOARD CHARGES Effective Fall Semester, 1984: 

Tuition, Full-time: $2,900 per semester/$5,800 per year 
(for students taking a total of 12-17 
semester hours) 

Tuition, Part-time: $180 per semester hour (for students taking 
less than 12 semester hours in course work 
scheduled before 4:00 p.rn.) 

All Computer 
Sciences: 

$110 per semester hour (for students taking 
less than 12 semester hours in course work 
scheduled after 4:00 p.m. or on Saturday) 

Courses are $180 per semester hour regardless 
of time offered 

Student Service Fee: $30 per semester/$60 per year 

Room and Board: $1,700 per semester/$3,400 per year (in 
order to establish eligibility to live in 
the residence halls, students are required 
to be full-time) 

* * * 

1984 Graduates and all interested students: Career/Recruitment 
Day is Thursday, April 5 in O'Hare beginning at 9:30 a.m. Recruiters 
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will be on hand with job and career opportunities. Don't forget to 
bring your resume!! For further information call the Career Planning 
and Placement Office, 3rd floor, Ochre Court, ext. 280. Also, 
students interested in part-time, summer, full-time employment, 
resume writing, credential files or internships are urged to call 
or visit the office as soon as possible. 

* * * 

FACULTY 

Dr. Dennis Robbins, Director of the Graduate Health Services 
Administration Program and Thomas Gidley, J.D., adjunct professor 
at Salve, recently appeared as guests on WHJJ's Steve Kass Show. 
They discussed questions of medical legal and medical ethical substance. 

Dr. Robbins and Mr. Gidley will also be appearing on Channel 6, 
WLNE-TV's "Ask the Doctor" on Sunday, March 25 at 6:30 a.m. 

* * * 

Professor Joan Chapdelaine of the Nursing Department recently 
presented an afternoon workshop entitled, "The Practical Psychology 
of Interviewing" to department managers, supervisors and administrators 
at Newport Hospital. 

* * * 

Dr. Mary Louise Greeley, chairperson of the Biology and Bio­
medical Sciences Department, is pleased to announce that Patricia 
Gagnon, a senior biology major, has been accepted by the following 
dental schools: Northwestern University, Marquette University and 
Boston University. Northwestern has awarded Patricia a half-tuition 
for her four years, amounting to $30,000. 

* * * 

Dr. John Greeley recently had an article accepted for publication 
by the Edwin Mellen Press. The article is concerned with the useful­
ness of models of moral and faith development in religious education 
with respect to a cognitional theory influenced by Bernard Lonergan. 

* * * 

Dr. Thomas Day of the Music Department recently appeared on a 
panel which discussed the role of congregational singing in Catholic 
churches. The discussion was taped for the television series, "That's 
the Spirit" and will be broadcast in the New York area sometime in 
May. 

* * * 

NEXT NEWSBULLETIN DEADLINE: 11:30 a.m., Friday, March 30. 
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